
From: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/19/2016 3:11:37 PM
Subject: RE: Bathrooms

Thank you!
 
Can you add meganstoddard@gov.sc.gov to all of the clips distro lists please?
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
T 803.734.4062
F 803.734.8051
halpeters@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 3:10 PM

To: Peters, Hal

Subject: Bathrooms
 
Addressed during the media availability at the 0:50 mark: https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=8aXWAqYxf7E&feature=youtu.be

Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, “As I said when North Carolina passed its law, I don’t think we need that type of 
law here. But we also don’t need President Obama imposing a one-size-fits-all policy from Washington. We have 
always been proud of the fact that we handle issues such as this one in our school districts, and I trust South 
Carolinians to decide this issue, community by community, at the school district level.”
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